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Question No. 94

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 2010:

Has the Department complied with interim requirements relating to the publication of discretionary
grants?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The Department has policies, procedures and systems in place to meet the requirements for the
publication of grants.

Grants are published by the Department on its website. Publication is organised by financial year
since the commencement of agency reporting requirements on 1 January 2009 and by grant
program.


